
 
PRESS RELEASE 

North Olympic Library System 

2210 South Peabody Street 

Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Date:  July 3, 2024 

Contact: Clair Dunlap, Youth Services Librarian 

  360-417-8500 x7734; cdunlap@nols.org 

Re:  Pajama Movie Night for Teens 

 

Teens can wear their pajamas to the Port Angeles Main Library to watch “The Princess Bride” 

on Tuesday, July 9, from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. Free snacks and pizza will be provided. Pajama Movie 

Night for Teens was designed by the library’s Teen Advisory Board.  

 

About the Summer Reading Program  

This event is part of the “Read, Renew, Repeat” Summer Reading Program, happening now 

through August 24. Sign up for the reading challenge, earn a T-shirt, win prizes, and participate 

in free events.  

 

For more information about the Summer Reading Program, visit NOLS.org/SRP, call 

360.417.8500, or email discover@nols.org. The Summer Reading Program is generously 

supported by Friends of the Library groups at all four NOLS branches.  
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